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Date of Bulletin:  June 30, 2022 

Notice #:  CCBFTR02034 

Audience:  Carrier, IXC, Wireless, CLEC 

Subject:  Regulated Collocation Payment Remittance Address Change 

Date Effective:  Immediately 
  

We are providing notice of a change to the payment remittance address for Regulated 
Collocation application fees.  The new remittance address is below and applies to all 
physical payment remittance. 
 

Frontier  Special Billing Project 
P.O. Box 639406 

Cincinnati, OH 45263-9406 
 
Information about our Regulated Collocation services is available at:  
https://wholesale.frontier.com/collocation-and-licensing/regulated-collocation-
overview.  
 
If you have questions regarding the information provided in this notice, please email 
Carrier.Notifications@ftr.com.   
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